
PYP 101 for Parents – Feb #1 
 
 

How do we prepare for STUDENT LED CONFERENCES at Mark Twain?  
 
Families are in for a real treat! 
1st through 5th graders are getting ready for their STUDENT LED CONFERENCES.  
 
Students and teachers are preparing their student portfolios to share their work in the Units of 
Inquiry. Student portfolios travel with the students throughout their time at Mark Twain – they 
are keepers of memories of the work the students have accomplished.  
 
Students will also share their reflections on their development of the attributes of the IB 
Learner Profile. Twain Tigers strive to be – Inquirers, Knowledgeable, Thinkers, Communicators, 
Principled, Open-minded, Caring, Risk-takers, Balanced, Reflective – to recognize our common 
humanity and create a better and more peaceful world.  
 
And finally, students are practicing their agenda in order to facilitate a comfortable and 
productive meeting.  We are all very proud of their efforts and energy that they put forth every 
day – it is a treat to hear their voices filled with enthusiasm for their learning! 
 
Thank you Twain Tigers!   
Questions?  Please contact Kathleen Blakeslee, IB coordinator - KBLAKESL@houstonisd.org 
 
 


